
 

 

 

The British Virgin Islands Electricity Corporation is requesting proposals for consultancy for the 
implementation of a SCADA Distribution Control System in the Territory of the British Virgin Islands. The 
specific location for implementation will be on the islands of Tortola, Virgin Gorda and Jost Van Dyke.  

The Request for Proposal Documents are located on the BVI Electricity Corporation’s website at 
https://bvielectricity.com/SCADA for review and download.  

The deadline date for the submission of a proposal is Thursday, November 9, 2023 at 11:59 PM. 

Questions on further details of the project can be submitted to scadaqanda@bvielectricity.com. 
Reputable bidders are encouraged to submit a proposal to procurement@bvielectricity.com.  

 


